
Subject: ARC Minutes of ARC Meeting - July 9, 2004
Date: Saturday, July 10, 2004 7:37 AM
From: SALLY LOWE <sally123467@msn.com>
To: Michael Miner <mminer@ncelec.com>, Ryan & Lynette Alexander <
gohuntin@epud.net>, Lora & Lance Forsyth <loraseale@msn.com>, Greg & Lynn 
Mansfield <greg.mansfield@weyerhaeuser.com>, Gerry & Bob Burr <
gerryburr47@yahoo.com>, Ernie & Marilyn Cabrera <cabrera2547@msn.com>, Cindy 
& Paul Johnson <cindytea4two@mailstation.com>, <sally123467@msn.com>, <
Roy@sunridgesubdivision.com>, Mia Nelson <mia@sunridge.ws>

The Sunridge Architectural Review Committee met at Ryan Alexander's house at 
9:00 p.m. on July 9, 2004.   Ryan Alexander and Allen Lowe were present.
 
The only agenda item was the Cabrera deck plan.  The plan was approved subject 
to other provisions of the Sunridge CC& R's.


